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SAAR Corporation Conflict Mineral Policy 

 

The U.S. Securities and Exchange Commission (SEC) has adopted regulations under the Dodd-
Frank Wall Street Reform and Consumer Protection Act (Dodd-Frank Act), requiring that all 
publicly traded companies report and disclosure their usage of “Conflict Minerals” that are 
necessary to the production or function of a product that they manufacture or are contracted to 
manufacture. 

While SAAR Corporation does not have any direct reporting requirements, we are committed to 
supporting our customers in fulfilling their legal obligations under this “Conflict Minerals” rule.  
Our suppliers are expected to adopt policies to reasonably assure that any that any 3TG materials 
(cassiterite, columbite-tantalite, wolframite, gold, and their derivatives tin, tantalum, and 
tungsten) used in their products either originate from non-DRC conflict areas, or from smelters 
that have been validated by an independent private sector party to be “conflict free”. 

To support this commitment, SAAR has implemented the following processes: 

 All material used will be reviewed upon receipt to determine whether they contain any 
3TG materials, and if so, document the supplier’s compliance with the Dodd-Frank Act. 

 An annual review of our suppliers of 3TG-containing materials, using the Conflict 
Minerals Reporting Template (CMRT) in accordance with the OECD Due Diligence 
Guidance recommendations. 

 Working with any suppliers that provide incorrect, incomplete, or non-compliant 
information to correct and/or complete the information supplied. 

 If any suppliers continue to provide incorrect, incomplete, or non-compliant information 
and are unable or unwilling to come into compliance with the Dodd-Frank Act, to review 
our process and relationship with that supplier. 


